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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I just wanted to contact you all to once again thank you for your continued support. I am sure you 
appreciate that the late night announcement of a national lockdown that was given on Monday caused 
us a number of difficulties. As you are aware we were prepared and ready for a full return to school on 
Tuesday 5th and the last minute changes meant there were lots of new things that needed to be put into 
place. 
 
These arrangements were made extra difficult, as along with a large number of primary and secondary 
schools in England, we discovered that the text service had ‘crashed’ due to the sheer volume of schools 
trying to contact parents. We know the later communication will have caused anxiety for some but 
unfortunately there was nothing school could do about this at the time. 
 
Moving forward, I would like to draw your attention to the school website. Information will be posted on 
here as well as via text and this may be more reliable at busy times of communication. Therefore I would 
urge you all to check the website for updates if you are in any doubt. 
 
You have now received your text to inform you that your home learning packs and meal vouchers (where 
eligible) are now available for collection. A member of staff will make weekly contact to discuss home 
learning and any other issues you may wish to discuss during this period of lockdown. 
 
Once again, we thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 

 


